
 

 
 

 

On Wednesday, August 14, 2024 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, 
La Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members.  
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The July 
minutes was reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes.  The motion 
carried.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded 
to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission. The firemen 
received a approximately $140,000 grant for the SBCA bottles. 

Roads Report:  Roads are okay.  We need to put rear tires on the plow truck.  We have bids 
from Degenhardt Tire and Pomps Tire.  A motion was made and seconded to get the tires from 
Pomp Tire.  The motion carried.  Tom also presented to the board information on plow options for 
the enloader. 
 Ryan Clements presented his plans for a new residence.  Reggie & Morgan Thomas 
presented their residential building plan.  We are supporting the process of building a new house and 
getting the proper permits.   
 Austin & Mary Menn presented a petition to abandon a portion of John Korn Road.  A 
motion was made and seconded to accept the petition and start the process.  The motion carried. 
 We reviewed the ATV/UTV ordinance. A motion was made and seconded to adopt the 
ordinance.  The motion carried.   
 We discussed our dumpster options from Big Hook and Harter’s and decided to stay with 
our current provider, Harter’s. 
 A motion was made and seconded to approve the Picnic and Gathering permit for St. 
Peter’s on October 9.  The motion carried.   
 Miscellaneous correspondence was reviewed.  Norskedalen is building a shelter.    Open 
book will be on October 17 from 1 to 7 pm.  Board of Review will be October 24 from 6-8 pm.  

Our next town board meeting will be on Wednesday, September 11, 2024 at 6 pm.  The 
meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 


